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23rd June, 2023
Dear Parent/Carer,

Diversity Week – Monday, 26th June to Friday, 30th June, 2023
We are celebrating Diversity Week next week. It is a national acknowledgement and celebration of LGBTQIA+. The children will be learning about and taking part in activities to do with Diversity in their class during the week.
On Friday, 30th June we are celebrating Rainbow Day. The children can come into school wearing brightly coloured clothing. They can wear bright colours in their hair, if they wish to. They should not wear football kit. 

If your child does not wish to take part then they should wear their school uniform.
We look forward to lots of interesting discussions and celebrating all things different.

Mrs. Bontoft
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